
 

 

 

 

 

Emmanuel 
Baptist Church 
5850 Buncombe Road 
Shreveport, LA 71129 
Rev. Scott Shirley, Pastor 
 

Office  
318.686.7548 
 

Website  
www.ebcshreveport.org 
 

Email 
ebc_forerunner@comcast.net 

 

Weekly Schedule 
 

Sunday 
     Sunday School, 9:30 AM 
      Morning Worship, 10:45 AM 
           Children’s Church 
      Prayer Time, 5:00 PM 
      Evening Worship, 6:00 PM  FLC 
 
      

Wednesday 
      TeamKid and Youth, 6:00 PM  
      Prayer  Meeting, 6:00 PM 
      Sanctuary Singers, 7:00 PM 
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October 31, 2024 

Harold Ashcraft 
Music Minister 

 

Denise Griffin 
Children/Youth  Director 

 

Claire Pennington 
Church Administrator 

 

“The LORD is near to all 
who call upon Him; to all 
who call upon Him in 
truth.”              Psalm 145:18 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

         All Glory to God and  

           Thank You, EBC! 
 

What a wonderful blessing the Lord gave  

us last Saturday at our Fall Fair! The Lord  

supplied beautiful sunshine with a few  

clouds off and on. In spite of it being a  

little on the warm side, we had great  

attendance and outstanding participation by our members. The Lord 

provided protection and safety upon His people and His property. The 

Lord's Sweet Spirit was present and blessed all who attended. 
 

Many thanks to our Adult 2 SS class for taking care of the food booth again 

this year: Burt & Denise Grubbs, Leesa & Jimmy Sitter, Darlene Thomas, 

Diane & Neil Evans. They not only made sure the food was good, but they 

extended love and friendship to everyone that came into the food area.  
 

Many of our members opened up their trunks and loaded them with candy 

and games! Thank you to all our dedicated trunk-n-treaters who braved the 

sun:  Diane & Ron Denny, Cheryl Procell, Bridget Moseley, Linda & Gary 

Palmer, Darlene & Ronald Causey, Betty Howard, Carol Chatwin, Marion 

Brown, Sheralyn & Stephen Gordon. And our Fall Fair is never complete 

without our old time car friends that Gene Taylor always lines up for us, 

who also passed out candy. 
 

A big thank you to our bounce house monitors:  Harry & Margaret Fletcher 

and Lucy Johnson. Thank you to our greeters who welcomed and registered 

our guests: Peggy Dickard, Laura Fussell, Virginia McCarty, and Robbie 

Ramsey.  Thank you to Mike Asher and David Roach for distributing 

Gideon Bibles (both English & Spanish versions). 
 

Thank you to Maryssa Bailes Coleman and Sophronia Bailes for sponsoring 

the craft booth, full of beautiful wreathes and home-made goodies.  Thank 

you to Claire Pennington, Bill Thomas and Dewayne Kelly for being our 

"rovers" and doing whatever was needed.  Thank you to Red Moseley for 

shuttling people on his golf cart and helping with crowd control.  Many 

thanks to Dewayne Kelly for lining up a security officer months in advance. 
(continued on Page 2) 
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THROUGH THE BIBLE IN A YEAR 
 

Friday, November 1 
Lamentations 2,   2 Timothy 4 

Saturday, November 2 
Lamentations 3,   Titus 1 

Sunday, November 3 
Lamentations 4,   Titus 2 

Monday, November 4 
Lamentations 5,   Titus 3 

Tuesday, November 5 
Ezekiel 1 – 2,   Philemon 

Wednesday, November 6 
Ezekiel 3 - 5,   Hebrews 1 
Thursday, November 7 

Ezekiel 6 - 7,   Hebrews 2 
Friday, November 8 

Ezekiel 8 - 10,   Hebrews 3 
Saturday, November 9 

Ezekiel 11 - 12,   Hebrews 4 
Sunday, November 10 

Ezekiel 13 - 14,   Hebrews 5 
 

 

 
 

 
Don’t forget to turn your clocks back this Saturday 
Night, November 2nd. 
 

Ricky Bumgardner will be singing for us Tuesday, 
November 5th at Noon in the FLC.  Join us for our 
Church Monthly Luncheon! 
 

Due to vacations, there will be no Forerunner 
published next week, November 7th. 
 

Georgia Barnette State Missions Offering – We are 
only $45 away from our $5,000 goal.  This is the last 
Sunday to give to this offering. 
 

Ladies Bible Study – Monday, 10:00AM 
 

Deadline for Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes is 
Sunday, November 17th.   

 

 

MEMORIALS AND HONORARIUMS 
 

In Memory of Dave Hanson and Floyd Jones 
By Jay and JoAnn Huber  Budget 
 

In Memory of Floyd Jones and Peyton Lane 
By Phail Dean Jones  Georgia Barnette 
       

In Memory of Michelle Procell Minor 
By Cheryl Procell  Connect 1 Child 
 

In Memory of Dave Hanson 
By Doug and Debbie Frey Connect 1 Child 
     James and Sheri Schumann Budget 
     Vicki Wallace   Benevolence 
 

In Memory of Jerry Hayes 
By Denise Palmer  Connect 1 Child 
     Jimmy and Leesa Sitter Georgia Barnette 
     George and Laverne Smith Connect 1 Child 
     Gene Taylor   Together We Build 
 

 

Many thanks to Sheralyn Gordon and Laura Fussell for 

distributing flyers around the community, and advertising 

the event in advance.  A huge thank you to Ron Denny & 

Dewayne Kelly for putting out the Fall Fair banners at the 

beginning of the week.  Thank you to our clean-up crew 

who stayed late to put things back in order:  Bill & Darlene 

Thomas, Ron & Diane Denny, Harold Ashcraft, Dewayne 

Kelly, Darlene & Ronald Causey.  As you can see, events 

like this cannot happen without the support of the entire 

church. Thank you to everyone who brought candy and 

prayed. All the Glory to God!                  Ms. Denise 

 

  

Our church family has contributed $3,165 so far this 
year, to the Connect 1 Child Ministry.  Over the past 
4 months, we have spent $2,028 leaving a current 
balance of $1,137 in this designated fund.   

Thank you, Emmanuel for 
your prayers and generosity. 

    God  is  Blessing  this  Ministry!  

 
During these devastating hurricanes on the south-
east coast, we see each day the incredible ministries 
of Franklin Graham and Samaritan’s Purse.  While so 
much disaster relief aid is being poured out upon 
our people, there are Shoeboxes being packed and 
shipped all over the world for Operation Christmas 
Child.  One simple shoebox may be the gateway to 
eternal life for an entire family.  You can easily be a 
part of this amazing process by packing an empty 
shoebox located in our main hallway by the library.      

All Glory to God and Thank You, EBC! 
(continued from Page 1) 
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